
Dear parents and carers,

It is getting to that very busy time of year in school with
lots happening! The children are continuing to work hard
in class in what is always a very important last half-term
in making those final steps of progress before we break
for the summer in a few weeks. 

Best wishes,

Mr Mordue

Well done to Year 5 - our
attendance champions this
week with 98.6% attendance.
It is vital that we are in school,
on time, every day to access
our learning and develop
socially and emotionally.
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In my whole-school assembly on Monday, we discussed
our second CARE value - Ambition. Using successful
people as an example, such as Michael Jordan and JK
Rowling, we talked about how having ambition can allow
us to achieve great things! We linked this to showing more
ambition in school - in our attendance, our standard of
work and in aiming high in everything we do!

Langley Lionesses



We have more sporting events to look
forward to next week, with Year 2
Athletics on Tuesday and Year 6 Golf
on Wednesday. Both classes will need
PE kit, a water bottle and a sun hat/cap
and sun lotion if it is sunny.

Y2 Athletics Festival - Tuesday 24
June

th

Y6 Golf Festival - Wednesday 25
June

th

Sports Day (EYFS am / KS1&KS2
pm) - Thursday 10  Julyth

Back up Sports Day - Wednesday
16  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers Assembly (am) -
Friday 18  Julyth
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Athletics in PE

Well done to Year 4,
who enjoyed their
cricket festival at
Annfield Plain Cricket
Club this week.
Excellent cricket skills
and great attitudes!

It was lovely to welcome our new
Reception 2025 children and parents
and carers into our Early Years this
week for their Information Session.
Thank you for attending!

Mrs Burnip, who has worked here at
Langley Park for a number of years,
has made the decision to move on to
a new chapter in her career, which I
know has been a difficult decision
for her. Mrs Burnip was keen to
share her thanks and best wishes to
our whole school community, and I
am sure you will join me in thanking
her for her hard work and dedication
over the years. Best of luck in the
future, Mrs Burnip, and thank you
again for your commitment to our
school.


